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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY S.S.P.A. POWER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 9th SEPTEMBER 2014 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the Minister for Treasury and Resources’ confirmation on 15th July 2014 that all payments will 

be documented in the States accounts next year, could the Chief Minister inform what the approximate 

amounts that will be disclosed in the 2014 accounts will be in respect of any payments made to the former 

Treasurer of the States for the period from 1st January 2014, including any amounts connected with her 

resignation, and would the Chief Minister disclose the amounts of these payments in answering this 

question rather than waiting until 2015? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The financial arrangements for the former Treasurer of the States were agreed in accordance with the 

SEB policy and guidance.  

 

The amounts will be shown, as the Minister for Treasury and Resources has already stated, in the 2014 

accounts.  

 

The figures will reflect the total remuneration provided to the States Treasurer in 2014, in line with 

accounting practice. 

 

 

 

 


